
The Perry County Health Department is releasing the below public notice regarding potential 
exposures to COVID-19. If you were at any of the facilities during the date and times given below, 

please monitor for symptoms until July 11th. It is encouraged for anyone who develops symptoms to 
reach out to their medical provider and seek testing and stay home until any testing results are 

received. 

The affected businesses have been contacted and are taking appropriate action in regards to 
cleaning and isolation of employees. 

 

 

 


